



Dear Parent / Carer

29 June 2020

School Uniform 2020-2021

We are delighted to confirm that both of our uniform suppliers are now open to supply uniform either via their shop or on line. Details can be found at <a href="https://www.birchwoodhigh.org/uniform">https://www.birchwoodhigh.org/uniform</a>

Touchline Liverpool Road Warrington WA5 1AE 01925 413777 Warrington Schoolwear Centre 50 -54 Buttermarket Street Warrington WA1 2NN 01925 576868

As you are aware we will be changing our logo from September 2020 but the old logo will be phased out during next academic year. Both uniform suppliers have stocks of Blazers and kit with our current logo on which will be offered to you at a reduced price and we wanted to confirm that the current logo is acceptable as school uniform and a bargain too.

If you need any further clarification please do not hesitate to contact the school office but 'bag a bargain' whilst they are still available.

We look forward to seeing you.

Take care

Emma Mills Headteacher

E. Mills